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VOTE! VOTE! VOTE!

FRIDAY! FRIDAY! FRIDAY!

Do you know that this Friday, October 18th, Citadel is participating in a
Student Vote mock election?

The candidates are the same ones running to become Port Coquitlam's
M.L.A. There is Mike Farnworth for the NDP, Keenan Adams for the
Conservatives , Adam Bremner- Akins for the Greens, and Lewis Dahlby for
the Libertarian.

We vote by going to the library and entering your vote in the ballot box! Each
class will have a specific time that their teacher will sign up for to bring you
down to vote this Friday!

Be sure to check out the information table in the front entrance of the school
during lunch for more information OR Ask your teacher!

Citadel Cares Meeting-For those of you interested in helping with the gym
equipment, please come and see Ms. D'Alfonso sometime today.

Candy Sales!!! Thank you Citadel for your support yesterday with the candy
cup sales. We sold an impressive 190 candy cups. Way to go Citadel!!

Cross Country runners-All runners participating in the meet today, come get
your jersey and meet information by 12:30pm in the Library.



